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I support HB2050 Income Tax Exemption to Veterans. It is the right measure to 

provide those whom served their state and nation. Many other states in our republic 

have this type of legislation already in place to the Veterans in their respective states. 

It is refreshing to see Oregon considering this Bill. Veterans dedicated themselves to 

the defense and service to this nation. By providing this Income Tax Exemption to 

Veterans shows that Oregon also honors and respects Veterans for the sacrifices 

made. Please pass HB2050 Income  Tax Exemption to Veterans. It is the right thing 

to do, show that Oregon truly honors its veterans.  


